
Submitter: John Miller 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Human Services 

Measure: SB420 

Statement of (Your Name) in support of Senate Bill 420 

 

Dear Members of the Senate Committee on Human Services: 

 

I’m writing to communicate my strong support of SB 420, providing resource 

navigation to Oregonians with brain injury.  

 

I am the husband of a survivor of brain injury and I am in support of SB 420. This bill 

will help all Oregonians with brain injury and their caregivers receive better access to 

the support and services they need. This is especially critical for those from 

systemically underserved communities. 

 

I request that you support SB 420. Brain injury resource navigation will be life 

changing for so many. 

 

Signed, 

John Miller 

  


